## VOLLEYBALL SEASON

Dear Parents of 5th -8th Students:

This year we are again offering a volleyball program for 5<sup>th</sup>-8<sup>th</sup> grade girls! This is an exciting opportunity for our girls. We need as many girls as possible in each grade to come out and play, so please consider being a part of City Tree's team.

As with last year, the girls' season is tentatively set to start in mid September. This means that sign ups and practices must be held during the summer in preparation for the school year. Ms. Sara Hooper will be returning to coach this year's teams and can be reached at sarajohooper@gmail.com. Please sign your child up for the team by Friday, September 1. Practices will begin the first week of school AND as a bonus, Coach Sara is holding a volleyball camp during the week of August 14! Contact the office for more details if you have not already signed up.

Practices: Beginning the week of August 28, practices will be held Monday and Wednesday 4:30-5:45pm. Any potential player is welcome at these practices, and we encourage as many to come as possible! Players should bring knee pads and wear athletic clothing, socks, and tennis shoes.

All games are played at St. Paul's Lutheran School in Pacific Beach September-October. A detailed game schedule will be available in early September. The girls may play as often as twice a week on Tuesday and/or Thursday with a Saturday game as well but most often there will be one game per week. Practices will be held throughout the season as well.

The cost for each child participating in the season will be \$75.00. This payment covers referees, awards, and equipment. We are working on getting some official volleyball uniforms for this coming year, so stay tuned for more details on that! For all players, knee pads are required and must be brought to the first practice and ALL practices and games. Knee pads can be purchased online or at most sporting goods stores.

Please encourage your child to participate and be a part of City Tree's athletic tradition. If your child will be participating, please fill out the form on the back of this sheet and return it, with cash or a check made out to City Tree Christian School by mail or to the mailbox (outside the office) labeled "Athletics".

We are looking forward to a great season emphasizing building new skills, teamwork, participation, and sportsmanship.

Sincerely,

Becky Henzel Middle School Director

## Volleyball SIGN-UP

## Due By Friday, September 1

I will participate in volleyball at City Tree Christian School.	
Name	Grade
Phone Number	
Email	
Parent's Signature	
Yes, I can assist with coaching the girls' team! (contactive)	t sarajohooper@gmail.com immediately if

The cost for each child participating in the season will be \$75.00. Return completed form with cash or a check made out to City Tree Christian School, place in the mailbox (outside the office) labeled "Athletics" or drop it by the front desk.